
The  Diary  of  Anne  Frank…
continued?

In the news recently was the story about a discovery of two
“hidden pages” within the Anne Frank diary. I always love
hearing about historical finds and this one particularly hits
a chord as it lands close to the essence of what we do. After
all, what are family films and videos other than a different
form of a diary record?

Here’s the article about the find that was published on the
Smithsonian Mag website.

Researchers Decipher Two Hidden Pages of Anne Frank’s Diary

What little pieces of your history are yet to be discovered?
They just might be on that one mystery videotape or unlabeled
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reel of film you have tucked away in a drawer. You’ll never
know what treasures they may hold until you get them converted
to a form you can actually use to watch on today’s media
equipment. Bring them on down to Home Video Studio. We can
help you reveal your past and fill in the missing pieces of
the puzzle that is your life.

Michael  Ondrasik  and  Home  Video  Studio  specialize  in  the
preservation of family memories through the digitalization of
film, videotapes, audio cassettes, photos and slides. For more
information, call 352-735-8550 or visit our website.

http://www.homevideostudio.com/mtd

